
State of Florida 

- 

DATE: January 24, 2002 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Competitive Services (Makin) 

Division of Legal Services (Echternacht) 

RE: Document Number 00675-02, Florida Public Utilities Company 

Confidential treatment has been requested for portions of the above referenced 
document in the PGA filing for December, 2001, for Florida Public Utilities Company. 
I have reviewed the documents on file in the Division of Records and Reporting. Results 
of my review are noted on the Exhibit to the request for confidential treatment (attached). 
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Attachments 
cc: (With Attachments) 

Division of Appeals 
Joann Chase 
(Without Attachments) 
Walter D'Haeseleer 
Beth Sal& 


